Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Joy Su <jsu@ekiconsult.com>

Sent: Monday, January 29, 2018 4:35 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health; dehloptoxic, Env. Health; nhumphrey@ci.emeryville.ca.us;
mguina@ci.emeryville.ca.us

Cc: Earl James; elenajoy.pelen@dtsc.ca.gov; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Khatri, Paresh, Env.
Health

Subject: RE: ACDEH Correspondence RO3185

Mark,

Signed waste manifest forms, with 3 signatures each, for disposal of all soil and liquid wastes generated during UST
removal activities and subsequent investigation activities were included in the EKI letter regarding List of Landowners
Form, Geotracker Compliance, and Waste Manifests, Former Horton Street Underground Storage Tank, In Public Right-
of-Way on Horton Street Adjacent to 5679 Horton Street, Emeryville, California, dated 7 July 2017.

If case closure is granted, the existing soil vapor probe would need to be abandoned and associated wastes would be
disposed of in accordance with methods and procedures described in the EKI letter regarding Results of 20 July 2017 Soil
Vapor Sampling and Recommendation for Closure, Former Horton Street Underground Storage Tank, In Public Right-of-
Way on Horton Street Adjacent to 5679 Horton Street, Emeryville, California, dated 12 September 2017.

Joy Su, PE

EKI Environment & Water, Inc.
(Formerly known as Erler & Kalinowski, Inc.)
P: (650) 292-9100 | F: (650) 552-9012
isu@ekiconsult.com

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health [mailto:deh.loptoxic@acgov.org]

Sent: Thursday, January 25, 2018 9:26 AM

To: nhumphrey@ci.emeryville.ca.us; mguina@ci.emeryville.ca.us

Cc: Earl James <ejames@ekiconsult.com>; Joy Su <jsu@ekiconsult.com>; elenajoy.pelen@dtsc.ca.gov; Roe, Dilan, Env.
Health <Dilan.Roe@acgov.org>; Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health <paresh.khatri@acgov.org>; Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
<Mark.Detterman@acgov.org>

Subject: ACDEH Correspondence RO3185

Dear Interested Parties,

Attached is Alameda County Department of Environmental Health’s (ACDEH) correspondence for your case, RO0003185
Please add our email address to your book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.

Sincerely,

ACDEH



